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ILA-USMX OSH Circulars are devised to reflect the best possible information and guidance, and are products of diligent research and the 
most up to date subject matter knowledge. Consequently, while the information contained herein is believed to be accurate, owing to a host 
of factors ILA-USMX can convey no direct or implied warranty relative to the reliance of parties upon content. 

 

OSH Circular 2022-12  (05 December 2022) 
 

          Accidents at ILA-USMX Ports  
                       Jan-June 2022 
 

              Who’s Getting Hurt and Where? 
 

 

 

 
 

 

                               Got an OSH-related question? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 
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